
                                

                                  Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday July 8, 2024  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were John Hass, 

Bryan Hathaway, Tim Swanson, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Gary Larson, Justin 

Anderson, Ron Brockamp, Chris Petro, Diane Gunion, and Darrell Gunion. All rose and 

pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The amended minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was 

made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by Tim Swanson. 

      Brenda Springer presented the treasurer’s report. Bryan Hathaway moved to approve and 

pay the claims. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. There has been 

a change in PERA that only affects Brenda. 

      Justin Anderson reported the road projects except on Dahlia are finished.  

      There is an issue with a culvert in a driveway on 325th. It was decided that this is a 

problem for the property owner Jim Blosberg.  

      The parking lot will be blacktopped when ready. 

      There was discussion of the progress of Lake Francis Community Park. 

      There was discussion of the conditional use permit for the Jason and Shirley Miller track. 

The town board is not opposed to the track.  

      The example process of Pavement Resources was used on 317th and is completed. 

      The damaged signs on Lily and connecting roads have been replaced. 

      Justin stated the damage on Dahlia at the end of the driveway on the Corbin Miller 

property is estimated at $1250.00 

      Tim Swanson investigated a complaint of a tent camper on a township road right of way. 

It has been removed.  

      Tim Swanson moved to hire Jim Lucas to knock down three Maples on 295th on the east 

side of Lake Francis. Bryan Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  

      We adjourned at 8:00 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by 

Tim Swanson. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                           Thomas L. Anderson, clerk 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 


